Woodnewton – a learning community

Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173

24th January 2024

Dear parent/carer,

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 2nd February 2024. This will be a mufti day and we are asking you to make a donation to the NSPCC through our Just Giving page if possible. The link will also be live on our Facebook page and will also be sent to you via Bromcom.

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline – the helpline that's always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern.

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, 'can-do' attitude towards it. Throughout the day all classes will be completing maths investigations, challenges and games.

Each year group will be focusing on one number as part of their day, if you would like to research the properties or significance of each number with your child they are as follows:

FS2: 5
Year 1: 13
Year 4: 144
Year 2: 30
Year 5: 366
Year 3: 36
Year 6: 1,000

We're really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support. All the money we raise at Woodnewton will make an enormous difference to children today and help the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow.

Thank you.

Best wishes,

Josh Bulloss (Maths subject leader)

You can find out more about the NSPCC's work at nspcc.org.uk
To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety